
My name is Anne Campbell.  For all of my 58 years I have been an Oregonian.  As a proud Oregonian I 
am appalled that a gun law would even be considered that would make a gun owner a felon for having a 
firearm stolen.  Gun statistics are quite clear.  The more gun laws the more crime. I live in the country.  I 
feel quite confident in my ability to protect myself.  The nearest police station is nine miles away.  There 
is a homeless encampment across the creek from the back on my 16 acres.  I have no small children but 
when I was a child I was raised with firearms readily available and taught gun safety from a very young 
age.  The government is not my parent.  I feel quite capable of making important life changing decisions 
without government input.  I am disgusted that the government believes it knows better than I what 
should happen in my own personal space.   
 


